                                                                                                                   Fall 2017
Dear Parents:
Starting in 3rd grade students are provided the opportunity to study of one of four string instruments: violin, viola, cello, or bass.   Students who enroll in the string program will receive a thirty-minute small group lesson once a week during the school day.  The lesson time rotates on the schedule so that the same time slot is not affected each week.   Lessons will begin the week of October 1st, and each child will receive a schedule before the first lesson.  An e-mail will be sent to all parents prior to our first meeting, so if you do not hear from me by September 27th, please contact me at bkeller@crsd.org so that I can be sure to add your e-mail to my list.
To enroll your child, please return the attached sheet by Tuesday, September 12th.   
You are welcome to obtain an instrument by any means that you choose; however, information is attached to this form about rental through our school vendor
Music and Arts.   
Here are some things to consider as you make your decision:

· The Music and Arts Center delivers quality rental instruments and supplies directly to our school. They also conveniently pick up rental instruments when they are in need of repair and supply loaner instruments while repairs are in progress.  
·  If you choose to rent, we STRONGLY recommend that all students purchase the Liability Damage Waiver with the rental. Accidents do happen!

·  If you choose to rent, I highly recommend renting for the ten-month trial period.  A vast majority of students play for the entire year so that they can participate in the Spring Concert.  Be aware that if you select the 4½-month trial period and decide to continue, you will be billed at a monthly rate much higher than the nine month introductory rate.   
· Essential Elements 2000 for Strings Book One with EE is the lesson book that we will be using.  This book is included with Music and Arts rentals.  Students not renting from Music and Arts will need to purchase this book.
· All students should have a music stand for home practice.  These stands can be purchased at Music and Arts or from a vendor of your choice. A folding music stand is fine.
· Students who are not renting will need to set up an appointment with me to inspect their instrument to be sure that it is in good working condition. (Please try to setup a time a week or so before the start of lessons)
If you have any questions regarding our program or procuring an instrument for your child, please feel free to contact me at bkeller@crsd.org.  
 Thank you,                                         Back of this sheet lists Music and Arts
Ben Keller, String Teacher                          Pricing       
